

CITY OF PORT ALBERNI

City Hall 4850 Argyle Street, Port Alberni, BC V9Y 1V8 Telephone: 250-723-2146

www.portalberni.ca

Fax: 250-723-1003

Our File No. 0630-01

May 17, 2021

Literacy Alberni Society 5100-E Tebo Avenue Port Alberni, BC V9Y 5Y6 by email: lesley@literacyalberni.ca

Attn: Lesley Wright

Dear Lesley

Re: Anti-Racism Awareness Week

Thank you for your letter requesting that Council proclaim May 23 to 29, 2021 as "Anti-Racism Awareness Week" in the City of Port Alberni.

Your letter was considered by Council at their Regular meeting held on May 10, 2021. Please be advised that Council for the City of Port Alberni proclaimed May 23 to 29, 2021 as "Anti-Racism Awareness Week".

On behalf of Council we thank Literacy Alberni for their role as the Vancouver Island lead of Resilience BC and for the organization's dedication to addressing racism within Island communities. We look forward to receiving information regarding the development and implementation of a Community Response Protocol.

Yours truly, CITY OF PORT ALBERNI

Twyla Slonski

Director of Corporate Services